
To: Military Advocate General, Brigadier General Yifat Tomer-Yerushalmi

E-mail: Pazar@idf.il
Copy to:

Embassy of Israël

H.E. Mr. Modi Ephraim

Johan de Wittlaan 5

2517 JR Den Haag

E-mail: consular@hague.mfa.gov.il​
(Plaats, datum)

Dear Brig. Gen. Yifat Tomer-Yerushalmi,

I am writing you to express my grave concern over the enforced disappearance of Haitham Abdelwahed and Nidal al-Waheidi, two journalists from the occupied Gaza Strip whose whereabouts have remained unknown since 7 October 2023. Their families have received no information, not even confirmation that they are still alive. 

I urge you to immediately disclose the whereabouts of the two journalists and to detail the legal grounds for their detention, ensure their humane treatment, and grant them access to the lawyers appointed by their families.
Unless they are charged with a recognizable criminal offence and granted a fair trial in accordance with international standards, they must be immediately released. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)


